
 
HOLY FAITH CATHOLIC CHURCH 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
September 13, 2020 

 

1. CCF REGISTRATION:  We are enrolling children for CCF now.  If you have not registered 
 yet please do so through our website, click on the second banner.  This year we will be having 
 religious education mostly virtual but it promises to be fun, engaging, and faith-filled.  Our 
 very committed catechists are preparing to receive the children and are very excited.  Please 
 make sure to register.  

2. FOOD COLLECTION:  Holy Faith is restarting its Third Sunday Catholic Charities’ Food 
 Collection.  Beginning next Sunday, Sept. 20, we will have a major food drive for Catholic 
 Charities every third Sunday of the month.  Come prepared next Sunday to launch our ministry 
 again.  Now more than ever, Catholic Charities is in need of food to help our families who are 
 poor and hungry.  Please check the video and announcement in the bulletin and the newsletter. 

3. BULLETIN:  We want to remind you that our Weekly Bulletin is available on-line on our 
 website every week.  You can access it by going to our website or through the link in our   
 E-Newsletter.   

4. E-MAILS NEEDED:  Please remember that these days, if we don’t  have your email we have 
no way of communicating with you on a regular and expedient manner.  At the moment, we 
don’t have everyone’s email yet. Please call the office to give us your email address or enter it 
through our website.  It is crucial to be able to keep you informed and up-to-date in a timely 
manner on what is going on in the Parish and to updated you on any important information.     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


